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27th February 2020

World Book Day!
Dear Parents,

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day; a day to help to foster a love of reading in
our children. To celebrate this day at St Francis of Assisi, we have decided to have a
dress up and activity day. Children are invited to dress up as a book character for the
day. During the course of the day, children will take part in a variety of activities both
in their classrooms and across school.

Homework on the evening of World Book Day is to read your book in the most
unusual place at home that you can find, but remember you will be reading there for
15minutes so you need to make yourself nice and comfy! Your parent may take a
photograph to send to our school email account
info@stfrancisofassisi.keady.ni.sch.uk

Your child will also receive a £1 World Book Day Token. This can either be
exchanged for one of ten special £1 World Book Day books or used to get £1 off any
book costing £2.99 or more. You can find out more about the books at
www.worldbookday.com/books.

We look forward to seeing the children in their creations.
W Quenn

Mrs Quinn

(Literacy Co-ordinator)



